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MESSAGE FROM THE SUPERINTENDENT

November 20, 2020
Dear NLSD Families,

As American Education Week concludes, it is with complete sincerity that we thank our families
for sharing the commitment to education with us. The visual I imagine is your child standing
arm in arm with their teacher on one side and you on the other side. There has never been a time
when our partnership has been more crucial. As we head into parent/teacher conferences, our
intention is to utilize the time to strengthen our partnership. The relationships built between
teachers and parents, and the sharing of information back and forth, will ultimately have the
greatest positive impact on children.

Please see reminders and updates below:

o Teachers will admit parents into the parent/teacher conference ZOOM as close to the
scheduled time as possible. In the event that a teacher runs behind schedule, we ask
parents to practice patience and remain in the waiting room until the teacher admits them.

» Ifable, parents should utilize the school issued iPad to ZOOM. Since the iPad has a

name associated with it, this will help staff easily identify parents entering a conference.

If unable to utilize the iPad, kindly identify yourself by typing your child’s name as your

screen name.

The Remote Learning lunch program will resume November 30th - January 18th.

Remote Learning lunches can be picked up at Oster-Oakview and Martino Junior High.

There is no lunch service the week of Thanksgiving or the two weeks of winter break.

The Remote Learning lunch menu will be sent out to families the week of Nov 23rd.

Any November or December in-person lunches already ordered will be canceled.

Any lunch payments made to the District will remain in your account as a credit balance

and can be used once schools move back to in-person learning.

e Unused snack milk will be credited back to you at the end of the school year.

o Please see the attached information regarding free meals in the community available for
all children in the community. This service is separate from the NLSD122 lunch
program.

» We will continue to track COVID positive cases among staff and students until January
19. If your child tests positive, please notify the school building.

With Thanksgiving upon us, we are most grateful for the gift of our students and the joy they
bring us on a daily basis. Wishing our NLSD families a beautiful Thanksgiving full of love and
laughter!
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Lori R. Motsch Ed.D
Superintendent



HOME OF THE CHARGERS
G
That is 14 FREE Meals you can pick up weekly for every teen/child

18 years or younger. Tremendous savings for families in our
community now through the end of the school year.
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AVAILABLE TO ANYONE 18 YEARS OF AGE
AND YOUNGER

Curbside Pick-up Every FRIDAY
Starts on November 20th

11:00am — 2:00pm Meal Kits available with free lunch, free
breakfast 7 days a week!
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South Parking Lot of Union School IS
1661 Cherry Hill Road v »
Joliet, IL

Program Contact:
Colleen Markowski
cmarkowski@questfms.com
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